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BY INVITATION ONLY VALLEY SCHOOL FOOTBALL TEAM 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Reception/Years 1 Football Squad Training – Summer 2021 
 
Your child is invited to join the boys & girls  Year 1 Football Squad Training in the Summer Term where we 
will train to build the school football squad. 
 
Training will take place on Monday mornings 8am - 8.45 am.  The first session will take place on Monday 
26th April with the last session taking place on Monday 12th July 2021. 
 
The training is run by myself, I am a parent of the school and a football player who has previously played for 
Millwall, Wimbledon, Southend, Brentford, Braintree and Ebbsfleet. 
 
Pupils are allowed to wear their own football kit for the training and football boots and shin pads will also be 
required. Pupils should come to school dressed for football and bring their school uniform in a bag.  A light, 
waterproof jacket is advisable as the training will take place outside. Water bottles and a piece of fruit or 
another suitable healthy snack is encouraged. 
 
The total cost for the sessions will be £61.00. Payment should be made online using the details 6occer 
72682453 sort 09-01-28 (Please reference your childs name). 
 
If each child could bring their own personal handsanitiser and face mask. 
 
To assist me in planning the sessions, please email confirmation to info@6occer.com or tel: 07947 644470 to 
confirm whether your child will be attending.  If I do not hear from you, I will assume that your child does not 
want to attend. 
 
Thank you 

 
 
Mark Phillips 
6occer Academy 
www.6occer.com 
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